
From Head of Wellbeing: Paul Gooding

4 May 2023

Dear parents and carers

Mental Health Awareness Week 2023

Next week marks Mental Health Awareness Week. The theme for 2023 is anxiety. Further
information about the rationale for this important topic can be found HERE. We will be exploring
this theme with students next week in order to help them develop really healthy and positive coping
strategies in this area. You might want to watch some of these short videos HERE and HERE
which introduce the topic.

We recently ran a mental health webinar for parents and carers with the main speaker Dr Mei
Simmons who is a local consultant psychiatrist working for Oxfordshire CAMHS. She delivered a
truly excellent presentation which you can watch HERE. I would thoroughly recommend taking the
time to watch it; it is packed full of very useful hints and tips for parents.

Recommended reading on a range of mental health and wellbeing topics can be found HERE.
Young Minds also provide a wealth of resources for parents and carers at THIS link too. I have
found these to be particularly useful.

Many thanks in anticipation for your support from home. Please do follow us on Twitter
@Ab_Wellbeing where we will be posting various updates.

Kind regards

Paul Gooding

Head of Wellbeing
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https://www.mentalhealth.org.uk/our-work/public-engagement/mental-health-awareness-week
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=w2Yyvrvj1u8
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=KZBTYViDPlQ
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1pcjuMqvpUkUPIMtRj7EDPJCVCgSaYyge/view?usp=sharing
https://www.natashadevon.com/books
https://www.youngminds.org.uk/parent/
https://twitter.com/ab_wellbeing

